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Summer Reading Program 
STOP the Summer Slide!

Students will receive a 
backpack, reading log, and 
five self-selected books to read 
over the summer. Read and 
record their minutes on each 
date. Please total the minutes 
at the end of the summer. 
Every other Monday of the 
summer, Lindemann students 
are invited to come to a FREE 
book swap and popsicle social 
from 12:00-1:00 pm at the front 
doors of Lindemann School.  
They can trade in any of their 
books for something different 
to read and enjoy a popsicle 
with a Lindemann teacher! 

     Books, backpacks and 
reading logs are to be turned in 
to the child’s teacher by 
September 9, 2019. 

FREE Book Swaps and 
popsicle socials 12:00 pm
at Lindemann Elementary 

on:
June 24

July 8

July 22

August 5

August 19

            *Parent must be 
present with

 student*

FREE BOOKS + 
POPSICLES= 
AWESOME 
SUMMER! 

Allen Park elementary school students are participating in an 
amazing opportunity to support summer learning. 


